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Friday 22

nd
 September 2017 

Summer Menus Week 2 
All Clubs on this week 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week at Sheering school, we have continued to explore the Christian value of Thankfulness. During collective worship, Caroline Harding talked 
to the children about why Christians say thank you to God and they were also reminded of the Creation story. Our Year 5 and 6 children have been 
much more involved in the planning of collective worship this year by choosing the music linked to our TERRIFIC values and by evaluating each 
session.  
 
The children have been preparing for our harvest service, which will take place in St Mary’s church on Thursday (28

th
) at 9:30. We look forward to 

celebrating harvest with you then. Letters also went out this week inviting our Grandparents and members of the community to the same harvest 
service in school the following week (5

th
 October). 

 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning: 
Home: Finley W was presented with his Reading Challenge certificate for reading six or more books during the summer holidays.  
School: Well done to the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award: Siena G, Henry P, Luke, Hannah, Abigail, William, 
Joshua I, Lily Mae, Tate, Kristian, Jessica S, Tilda, Hannah, Ruby T, Sophie N, Rachael, Jacob W and Molly. Well done Tilda, Isabelle D, Emily and 
Sam for achieving their Silver Mathletics award. Many children also have been using Spellzone to help improve their spelling; Well done Olivia, 
Ben, Hannah, Ryan, Isla, Kristian, Brody L, Jessica B, Daisy P, Ruby C, Luke, Ruby R, Oliver B, Abigail, Isobel, Vinnie, Isabelle D, Bradley, Charlie, 
Spencer, Joshua D, Harry and Aidan. Jacob W finally received his music award that was presented at the end of the summer term.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  children who have reminded others to be thankful. 
Copeland: Jessica O is always thankful and appreciative and demonstrates this with words and smiles. 
Durrington: Izzy B always remembers to say thank you. She is thankful for her work and her friends. 
Fitzwalter: Gracie and Sonny have beautiful manners and set a great example to those who may sometimes forget. 
Quickbury: Lucy Ba and Ruby C have been reminding children in Copeland class to say ‘thank you’ when they have been playing together at 
lunchtimes.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Isobel, Isabelle D, Brody L, Ruby T and Evie who will all be celebrating their birthdays in the coming 
week.  
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Sam for gently reminding his sister Hannah to knock on the office door before entering and to say ‘thank you’. Well done 
Sam; You are TERRIFIC! 
 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
Harvest in St Mary’s 
Grandparents’ harvest assembly 
 
Diary Dates 
 

 Harvest Thursday 28
th

 September 9:30 St Mary’s church 

 Thursday 5
th

 October: Grandparent’s Harvest Assembly 9:30am 

 Monday 23
rd

 October: Half term week 

 Wednesday 13
th

 December: 9:30am Nativity dress rehearsal 

 Wednesday 13
th

 December: 6pm Nativity service in school 

 Thursday 14
th

 December: 9:30 am Nativity service in St Mary’s church 

 Tuesday 19
th

 December: End of term 

 Wednesday 20
th

 December: Non-pupil day 

 Tuesday 2
nd

 January: Non-pupil day 

 Wednesday 3
rd

 January: Spring term begins                           
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


